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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Brisbane Road Upgrade  
Stages 2 and 3  
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 Waste collection services – while temporary changes to traffic conditions are in 

place 

 Now until further notice 

 Brisbane Road Mooloolaba  

 Construction contractor will manage traffic control as required   

 

Construction overview 
With the reopening today (15.9.22) of the Brisbane 
Road-Walan Street-Hancock Street intersection, 
traffic has been moved to the western side of 
Brisbane Road in preparation for construction for 
the two eastern side lanes and footpath. 

Private access points (local traffic only) have been 
provided through the closed construction area to 
ensure access remains available for businesses 
and residents on the eastern side of the street. 

Subject to weather and site conditions, the 
estimated completion of all major roadworks 
remains as late 2022. Minor works including some 
landscaping and pathway construction will continue 
into early 2023. 

The construction team will continue to liaise directly 
with residents and businesses during these works.  

Waste collection services (general, 
recycling and green waste)  
Residents and businesses are advised that waste 
collection services will continue as normal.  

Please place your general, recycling and green 
waste bins on the street, in your usual location, 
prior to 6am on the day of your waste service.  

Collections will occur between 6.00am and 6.00pm 
on that day (unless otherwise advised). 

If required, the construction contractor and waste 
contractors will move the bins for collection, before 
returning the empty bins to the original location  

Please collect your empty bins and return them to 
your private property as usual. 

To find out which weeks your bins are collected, 
visit council’s website here. 

If your bin is not collected for any reason, please 
contact the MTCU team directly via the details 
below and we will liaise with waste management 
services to rectify.    

Thank you for your patience and understanding 
while we work together with council’s waste team, 
and waste collection contractors to ensure your 
waste services continue uninterrupted.  

Register for project updates and/or 
contact the project team 

To register for construction updates, email your 
details to mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

For further information, you can contact the project 
team on 1800 531 597 (during office hours, 
Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or email 
mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

 


